Louthan, Carol <CLouthan@douglasnv.us>

From:

Vickie Roberts -

Sent:

Monday, October 4, 2021 2:41 PM

To:

Louthan, Carol < CLouthan@douglasnv.us>

Subject:

Re: reply

On Oct 4, 2021, at 2:38 PM, Vickie Roberts

Oct 5 Town of Gardnerville board meeting administrative agenda #6

With the business and unemployment problems, costs going up, ie projected trash pick-up bills for Town residents/businesses, please request the arts Council present a positive practical plan for an attractive activity....art show or stage presentation...at Heritage Park. We have lots of top local talent as recent popular events show....and would bring more attention to our Town businesses. This would be mutually beneficial.

Doesn't your "liaison" person meet regularly and report to you all the Arts Council's "overall progress" and continuing grant requests?

Thank you for your attention, Victoria J. roberts. Gardnerville, Nv

le projected increasing trash pick-up Sent from my iPad

On Oct 4, 2021, at 2:25 PM, Louthan, Carol < CLouthan@douglasnv.us > < CLouthan@douglasnv.us > wrote:

Vickie, Just reply to my email.

Carol Louthan

Carol Louthan Administrative Services Manager Town of Gardnerville 1407 Highway 395 N Gardnerville, NV 89410 Ph: 775-782-7134

Fax: 775-782-7135 clouthan@douglasnv.us www.townofgardnerville.com